
J. S. Wright Middle School 

111 Highway 71 

Abbeville, SC 29620 

Phone: 864-366-5998 

Fax: 864-366-4282 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 

 

 The past school year has proven to be another great year for J. S. Wright Middle School 

and Abbeville County School District. While our financial resources are not equal to that of 

many of our neighboring districts, Wright Middle School’s and Abbeville County School 

District’s test scores continue to be at the top of our consortium which consists of 13 districts 

stretching from Lexington County to Anderson County. Wright Middle School’s overall scores 

improved on average five points per core area from the past year. One reason for this continued 

improvement is the support offered by the district administration. Also, this continued 

improvement is due to tremendous effort from our teachers, staff and students who all take 

ownership of our school. Most importantly, our parents and community continue to give great 

support to J. S. Wright Middle School. 

 

The presence of the above components is necessary for the success of any school. J. S. 

Wright Middle School is fortunate to be the recipient of all of these components. The intangible 

item is the support from our community and most important our parents. Without your support, 

your child’s education will suffer. Please continue to invest in your child’s education. It will 

have much to do with their legacy and that of our community. 

 

I urge all of you to be involved in Abbeville County School District and our all of our 

schools. Your energy, concern, and input to our school board members are crucial. Please be a 

part of the great democratic system that we are privy to in our country. Your exercise of the great 

privilege of voting is essential to our success. The future promises to be a challenge as we face 

changes on the national, state and local levels. Thank you for what you have done in the past. I 

urge you to continue your involvement in our school and our district. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

F. R. Williams, Jr.   

Principal 


